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Abstract.  The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) Mine Waste 
Technology Program (MWTP) is conducting a project focused on the evaluation 
of new materials for potential use in passive treatment of contaminated mine 
waters in the Coeur d’Alene River Basin in Idaho.  Most contaminated mine 
waters in the basin have neutral or slightly acidic pH, with zinc, cadmium, and 
lead being the primary problem metals.  This project utilized two feed waters, 
representing high and low hardness-to-zinc ratios.  Bench scale tests were 
performed evaluating the capacity and effectiveness of a number of new 
materials, including Bauxsol®, ferrihydrite, granular ferric hydroxide, juniper 
bark, and several others.  This paper will present the results of testing along with 
recommendations for future work. 
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